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New Presentation Announcement!          September 2013

On October 28, 2013 we will be presenting at the Medical Device and Manufacturing 
Exposition and Conference in Minneapolis, Minnesota. Our topic is “Why Should You 
Move Design of Experiments Upstream?” The New Product Development process is 
challenging and complex. With a focus on improving cost competitiveness and yet 
avoiding recalls, we feel it is critical to make this move - as we have done successfully 
countless times for organizations. Below is a sample video that covers one aspect of the 
Innovation topic – Test Strategy Development for Innovation.  http://bit.ly/13FB8vP 
 
Other topics on the Design for Success Track at the conference are disruptive design 
innovation and creating next generation products. Our medical device experiences in 
these areas plus other industries will be easy to relate to. We will complement both 
presentations with our focus on execution and resolving complex situations. I will be 
joined by Mike McGovern from Innovize to provide insight of our work together. The 
following link will bring you to more details about the conference.  http://bit.ly/13TBAeP 
 
Looking forward to seeing you at our talk! If you cannot attend the conference, we can at 
least find some time to meet together at the Expo. Having attended it for the past 7 years, 
I know there is value to be gained by being there. Connect with us ahead of time, and we 
will set up a time to talk. 
 
 
Have a great day! 
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